
PROJECT SCOPE OF WORKS 

The Project scope is as follows: 

 Earthworks 

 Pavement Replacement 

 New Kerb and Channel 

 New Driveway Crossovers 

 Road sealing  

 Signage and line marking 

PROJECT: 

This project provides for the full pavement 
replacement of Howard Street, Burrum Heads from 
the Burrum Heads Road to Torbanlea Street.  

 

The works will include new kerb and channel on 
both sides including driveway crossovers.   

 

These works will complete the Stage 2 works 
planned for the full upgrade of Howard Street, 
Burrum Heads. 

 

PROJECT ESTIMATE: 

$500,000 (this project is funded through the State 
Government’s Works for Queensland Funding 
Program) 

Pavement Reconstruction —  Howard Street, Burrum Heads 

(Burrum Heads Road to Torbanlea Street) 

Note: Project milestones are subject to contract and 

weather and may change. 

INDICATIVE PROJECT MILESTONES 

  
June 2020 Final Design 

July/Aug 2020 Tender Period 
Oct/Dec 2020 Construction Period 

Jan  2021 Project Completion 

October 2020 

The traffic management plan that will be put in 
place for the duration of the construction period will 
be developed prior to works commencing. 
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